
   
 
 
 
 

1/1 

February 6, 2020 
 
Regeneron Announces Departure of Jay S. Markowitz, M.D., Senior Vice 
President of Portfolio Management 
 
Jay S. Markowitz, M.D., Senior Vice President of Portfolio Management, will be leaving Regeneron 
in February to pursue a new opportunity within the investment community. The Regeneron team 
wishes Jay the best of success in his future endeavors and is grateful for his contributions to the 
company over the past three years. 
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